
Refrigerator 
News 

Jan. 13th - Jan. 17th 

Upcoming 

 Dates  
 

Monday - Jan. 13th 

 Birthday Dress Down       
PTO Meeting 5:30 pm 

Wednesday -  Jan. 15th 

 Grade 6 Led Mass          
Confirmation Meeting 6:00  

Friday - Jan. 17th 

 HOA Item Drop Off  

 

Looking Ahead . . . 

Monday - Jan. 20th 

 NO School 

Friday - Jan. 24th 

 New Family Open House  

Monday - Feb. 17th 

 NO SCHOOL 

Saturday - Feb. 29th 

 Heart of An Angel Auction 

 
Greeting SHS students and families, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back in 2020! The new year is 
always an wonderful time for reflection and renewal. At the start 
of this new year, take a moment to thank God for another 
glorious year and dedicate this new year to love and serve Him. 
Our vision for 2020 is to focus on being kind, compassionate 
and caring - to love your neighbor as yourself. There are many 
exciting academic, athletic, artistic and awe-inspiring events 
ahead. Catholic Schools Week annual celebration begins 
January 26th with the theme to learn, serve, lead and succeed. 
Confirmation is February 24th which also begins our spring 
testing Terra Nova window, VCS Evening of the Arts is March 
19th and our 8th grade goes on the Washington DC trip March 
26th.  
 
I pray you find peace, comfort and inspiration this New Year and 
God bless the community of Sacred Heart. - Mrs. Nice  

Yearbook Ads 
 
Order a Recognition Ad and Share the Love!  
 
Build an ad to celebrate your student's achievements and the 
memorable moments from throughout their year.  Whether a 
single photo, with siblings, friends or family, there are cool 
templates and fully customize-able ads that are as easy as 
creating a drag and drop holiday card. Choose from business 
card size to full page, ranging in price between $30 and $180.    
The deadline for Recognition Ads will be January 31, 2020. 
www.jostensadservice.com   
Contact dripa@sacredheartcatholic.com or Josten's customer 
service for assistance. 

Birthday Dress Down 
 
The Birthday Dress Down for 
those with January birthdays is 
Monday, January 13th. 

REMINDER 
 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, January 20th  

http://www.jostensadservice.com
mailto:sniswonger@sacredheartcatholic.com


Hurricane Make-up Days 
   
Per the Diocese we are required to make up 
two of our hurricane days.  The next make up 
instructional day of school is  

Friday, February 14th   

After Care  

 
Snacks are needed for After 
Care if you would like to 
donate!  You may drop off at 
the office.   

Spring Musical Rehearsal 
 

The first rehearsal will be on January 22nd from 3:15 to 
5:00.  This will be for ALL CAST performing in the show.  (No 
Stage Hands, Scenery, or Set Design) 

Amazon Smile 

 
Shop for everyone on your gift list this 
holiday at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/90
-1026344 and Amazon donates to 
Sacred Heart Catholic School. When first 
visiting AmazonSmile, select  SACRED 
HEART SCHOOL! 

 
Save the Date!   

The Heart of An Angel Dinner Auction will be 
held this year on Saturday, February 29th.   

 
Family obligation is $250.00.  As your 

shopping or eating out, ask your favorite 
vendors or restaurants if they might consider a 

gift basket or gift card donation!  Your wine 
and gift card donations do go towards your 

250.00!   
 

You can drop off items every Friday morning 
in January from 7:30-8:00 or you can bring 

items into the office.  

YEARBOOK 
 

There are only a few more weeks for the 
Yearbook Winter Sale where yearbooks are 
for sale online for only $35! That is $5 off the 
regular $40 price until January 24, 2020 at 
midnight. Also, Yearbook Personalization is 
due by January 24, 2020 and may be 
purchased and submitted at 
www.jostensadservice.com. Parents can add 
up to two lines of personalization and 
customize the yearbook with an impressive 
assortment of school-related icons and 
symbols. 

PTO Meeting 
 
The next PTO Meeting will be on Monday, 
January 13th at 5:30 p.m.  We will talk about 
the upcoming Catholic Schools Week and our 
dinner auction.    

Catholic Schools Open House 
 
Catholic Schools open houses coming up.  
Sacred Heart’s open house is Friday, January 
24th from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.  Please 
encourage friends, relatives and neighbors to 
visit Sacred Heart! 

Are you Moving? 
 

Very soon we will begin registration for 2020-
2021 school year.  If you know you will not be 
attending Sacred Heart next year, we are 
asking you to fill out the Are You Moving form 
or notify the office by email at 
lbuck@sacredheartcathohlic.com.   

https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=CJ6WGK309FT2&K=1CIX4W4LKJ3BY&M=urn:rtn:msg:20171116150821922840cef38c403f9d0d62641810p0na&R=4JR6S39IJTZX&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F90-1026344%3Fref_%3Dpe_732550_260497440&H=K7YYAFRNHJFKLGUJHOVOILZRLA0A&ref_=
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=CJ6WGK309FT2&K=1CIX4W4LKJ3BY&M=urn:rtn:msg:20171116150821922840cef38c403f9d0d62641810p0na&R=4JR6S39IJTZX&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F90-1026344%3Fref_%3Dpe_732550_260497440&H=K7YYAFRNHJFKLGUJHOVOILZRLA0A&ref_=
http://www.jostensadservice.com

